
College Merchandise on Sale at CollegiateLiving.com as Students Head Back to 
School  
 
College merchandise is being offered at great prices by CollegiateLiving.com as 
students look to stock their dorm rooms for the fall semester. 
 
College stuff is on sale at Collegiate Living as another semester begins and 
students and alumni alike gear up to represent their favorite teams and schools.  
 
The Scottsdale, Arizona business only sells officially licensed products by the 
NCAA, NFL and MLB so customers can be sure they are getting the highest 
quality products on the market.  
 
Visitors will find a art selection of great products, from license plate and spare tire 
covers to banner flags, bean bag chairs and themed diploma frames.  
 
"Whether you are looking to spruce up your dorm room or your living room, we 
have an amazing selection of products to choose from at prices you won't find 
anywhere else," said Collegiate Living's spokesperson. "We strive to offer a 
diverse and unique collection of college gear."  
 
College merchandise often spikes in popularity when semesters begin and the 
most sought after items become harder and harder to find. Collegiate Living has 
stocked up on gear from the most popular colleges in the country to ensure 
there's enough in stock to meet growing demand.  
 
Visitors will find a great inventory of discount diploma frames, including a series 
of NCAA college diploma frames and gold seal college diploma frames to 
highlight accomplishments and school pride with style.  
 
"Of course we also have some of the most popular college apparel, including 
stylish half-zip sweatshirt jackets featuring the logo of your favorite school or 
team," Collegiate Living said. "We're also putting our entire collection of men's 
watches on sale for a limited time. We want to make sure our customers find 
exactly what they are looking for."  
 
Collegiate Living also offers a variety of professional sports themed products 
such as hats, golf bags, towels, banners and lighting - not to mention an entire 
category of products dedicated to cookouts and tailgating.  
 
To browse a growing inventory of college and professional sports merchandise, 
visit the official site at http://www.collegiateliving.com.	  


